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Professor,

INVITATION TO THE 8th INTERNATIONAL AGRICULTURE STUDENTS SYMPOSIUM
(IASS)

We would like to cordially invite your students to attend the 8th International Agriculture
Students Symposium (IASS). This international symposium is held in collaboration with the
Student Association of Faculty of Agriculture and Faculty of Agriculture, Universiti Putra
Malaysia.

This international symposium will be held from 21th February 2025 to 1st March 2025 in
Universiti Putra Malaysia (UPM), Serdang, Malaysia.

The objectives of this symposium are as follow:
● To promote the study and development of theory and practice while sharing ideas and

experience in agriculture across the globe;
● To give a great opportunity for students worldwide to gather and exchange their

perspectives and ideas on food and agriculture issues in the world;
● To gather and establish a global network of agriculture students worldwide.

In this international symposium, we highlight the importance of searching a common ground
while establishing synergy within the agriculture industry. With this, it is hoped that the
outcome of this symposium will provide a wealth of opportunities – including generating new
ideas and gathering knowledge.

We wish to welcome you to participate in this programme and would be grateful if your
university could send at least four participants as paper/poster presenters from fields related to
agriculture. Enclosed is a general poster of the programme for your perusal.



Should there be any inquiry or further clarification, please feel free to contact Chew Yi Nin,
Head of The Diplomatic and International Division through email, iass@upm.edu.my (please
include Diplomatic IASS as the subject matter) or call +6013-22005 59.

We look forward to hearing from your institution and thank you for your kind attention and
cooperation.

“WITH KNOWLEDGE WE SERVE”

Sincerely,

PROF. DR. LOH TECK CHWEN
Dean
Faculty of Agriculture
Universiti Putra Malaysia




